
Wednesday, December 2, 2020 
ACE-IT Competency Based Education Course and Program 
Development Symposium 
  
South Texas College invites you to attend this free one-day, interactive virtual 
symposium that will give you the knowledge and skills needed to develop quality 
Competency-Based Education (CBE) courses and programs. Our team has already helped 
numerous institutions of higher education throughout Texas and the United States to 
develop CBE courses and programs that are both in-person and 100% online; options 
that are invaluable in these times of uncertainty. Registration for this Symposium is free 
of charge, but space is limited to 500 attendees.  
  
Don’t miss this unique opportunity. Emphasis is on Information Technology programs, but 
the knowledge and skills that you acquire in this symposium can be equally applied to 
develop CBE courses and programs in any career and technical education field. Topics that 
will be covered include but are not limited to conceptualizing and writing competencies, 
best practices in developing CBE pre and post-assessments, selecting and/or developing 
CBE educational materials, estimating CBE program development and administration 
costs, and much, much more.  
  
So, don't wait. Register now to join us in for this instructional symposium featuring hands-
on, interactive workshops and benefit from presentations by internationally recognized 
experts in CBE that include Dr. Amardeep Kahlon and Ms. Ann Kennedy, Hosts of the Fast 
Track Conference on CBE; Mr. Carlos Rivers, Executive Director of the Institute for 
Competency-Based Education; and Dr. Kevin Peek, author of Competency-Based 
Education Made Easy. The registration link may be seen below. 
  
  
  
Registration Link:  https://www.southtexascollege.edu/go/ace-it 
  
  

https://www.southtexascollege.edu/go/ace-it
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